
S A N  F R A N C I S C O  S T A T E  C O L L E G E  
•  

1600 HOLLOWAY AVENUE SAN FRANCISCO, CALIFORNIA 94132  

January 28, 1972 

Mr. Ralph Frisbie  

Office of Information Systems 

California State Colleges  

5670 Wilshire Boulevard  

Los Angeles, California 90036  

Dear Ralph:  

Attached is a copy of a note I have just written to Betty Nesvold, to Richard 

Hofferbert , and a memorandum from the Inter -University Consortium for Poli tical  

Research concerning their interest in group memberships.  I hope that we can 

arrange a meeting in the near future which would facilitate the use of this data 

throughout the entire system.  

In addition, I am enclosing a copy of a let ter which I received from Stanford 

University some years ago concerning the availability of the SPSS statistical 

package. This is  a package which has proved to be very useful to social  scientists 

who sometimes find difficulties using the BMD package. If this should prove 

worthwhile,  you might talk with some of the people at  San Fernando Valley State 

College who have modified the SPSS package for the benefit of KRONOS. The 

package which runs on KRONOS more than likely would run on the 3300 as well.  

Sincerely yours,  

 

R. G. Geisler,  Professor  

RGG/sr 
Encl.  
CC: Betty Nesvold  

 

[Editor’s note: author’s signature could not be scanned.]  

 
 


